Nicola Gunn

From:;

Sent: 18 August 2021 15:59
To: Planning

Subject: Fwd: FOA: Adam Birkett

A

This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recoghize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe.

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

Date: 18 August 2021 at 14:09:45 BST
To: plannin@ribblevalley.gov.uk
Subject: FOA: Adam Birkett

Hello Adam,

I am writing in regards to the proposed planning of 123 new homes on Higher Road, Longridge.
Application 3/2021/0556

Have the plans been approved?

The majority of Longridge residents have reasonably objected these plans due to the lack of
infrastructure. Residents are not able to obtain doctors or dentist appointments. The roads of
longridge are unable to cope at the moment, never mind with another 200+ cars the proposed
development will bring. In previous years there has been no talk of new schools being built to
support the children whom move and are born here.

Wildlife is another big factor which will be impacted greatly, the land proposed is farm land and
should remain so. The loss of biodiversity due to the new houses will be detrimental to the

biodiversity already lost!

There are currently 8 new build sites in development in Longridge currently. 1 being unfinished and
left in a dire state, it is obscured to consider another at this moment in time.

I would appreciate a reply in regards to the status of these plans.

Regar




